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Commodore 
Marc Snyder 
Happy May-  Finally it seems as 
though the weather is breaking.  
 
Great turn out for docks in and 
crane weekend.  Pretty soon the 
boats will be going in and the 
crazy summer will be starting!  

Huge thanks to VC Jeff Glore and Lady Deanne for 
attending Seaways ball for Lady Merry and myself.  May 
is a very busy time for balls as we have one each 
weekend that month and we are looking forward to 
attending all of them! 

Opening of the Port is Memorial Day weekend for 
which TSC will be hosting the Friday night dinner that 
weekend.   

Sign up sheets will be going up for Homecoming 
weekend so please stop down and sign up for a spot to 
help.  We are a poker run, it will be big one, and we 
need volunteers to make this weekend a success.   

Here's to sunshine and 
warm weather from this 
month on!  - Commodore 
Marc Snyder 
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Vice Commodore  
Jeff Glore 

Hello everyone, I hope this finds 
everyone happy and healthy.   

Lady Deanne and I would like to 
thank everyone for coming to 
the Reverse Raffle and a huge 
thank you goes out to everyone 
that helped especially Stacy and 

Joan Slicker, Mary and Madalyn Maenle, Pete Maxwell, Julie 
Radwanski, Brandy Maples, Todd Cherry, Doug and Rita 
Hoff, Bob and Chris Porter, Michelle VanDromme, Barb 
Pfleghaar, Jodi Horvath-Flores, and Katie Spencer. 

Lady Deanne and I had the pleasure of representing our 
club at the Seaway Boat Club's Commodore's ball. 

The docks are going in so we will be boating real soon. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone April 26th at our club 
for the South of the Border party with homemade Mexican 
dinner and margy’s.  This is a fundraiser for Opening of the 
Port weekend so your support is appreciated. 

See you at the club!! -Vice Commodore Jeff Glore 

REMINDER!!!!!  If you dropped your land line, changed phone 
numbers or moved please send the updated information to VC Jeff 
Glore email djfg1224@bex.net    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MAY BIRTHDAYS 


Drew Schneiderbauer- 
05/02  

Ryan Miller- 05/04  

Lance Greene- 05/05  

Jeff Hood- 05/07 
  
Susan Sholl- 05/07 

Jim Hersch- 05/10 

Rick Glasson- 5/13 

Robert Kossow- 05/15 

Gary Justen- 05/17 

Kim Przybylski- 05/21 

Nabeel Jabarin- 05/21 

Tim Wisniewski- 05/24 

Ryan Marshall- 05/25 

John Hood- 05/26 

Phil Toney- 05/26 

Ben Gilliam- 05/30 

Jim Hilou- 05/31 
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Rear Commodore  
Kim Przybylski 
Hi Everyone, let me start by 
giving Brandy, Deb and Phil a 
"HUGE" Thank you for all the 
help on the fish fry's.   We had 4 
great perch dinners. I hope 
everyone enjoyed them and I 
can no longer say, "I don't buy it, 

cook it or eat it".  It was a lot of work but I had fun working 
with some new people. Another big "Thank you" to Jerry and 
Rick and the morning crew for assisting with the food prep 
for the dinners. 
Now on to the upcoming events: The Derby Party will be 
something new and exciting for TSC.  We will be having 
dinner and after the televised Kentucky Derby we will have 
the TSC Derby game.  I will sell six horses to the highest 
bidder (individuals or groups) and then we will play a horse 
race dice game.  Winning horse will take 75% of the purse 
from the horse auction. 
Then on Saturday, May 18 we will have a Poker Tournament, 
hosted by Josh Zibbell.  Please sign up for dinner and 
tournament. See flyer. 
Opening of the Port will be Friday, May 24 and Saturday, May 
25. Hosted by TSC, MRYC, BVYC and Toledo Yacht Club. Plan 
on attending this fun weekend. 
A Memorial Day potluck will close out the holiday weekend.  
Hotdogs and burgers will be provided.  Please bring a dish to 
pass @ 2pm. 
A final Thank you to the members who've helped on the April 
events.  We have a lot of events coming up so if you need 
work hours please get in touch with me.  Please note my new 
email and phone #.  kim.przybylski521@gmail.com or 
419-690-9614. 

Rear Commodore- Kim Przybylski 
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Upcoming Events: 


Derby Party- 05/04 

Capers Pizza TSC 
TAKEOVER Fundraiser- 
05/09 

Poker Tournament- 
05/18 

Opening of the Port- 
05/24 & 05/25 

Memorial Day Potluck- 
05/27 

Club Bookings:

Looking for a place to hold a 
party, reception, or other 
event?  If you are interested 
in booking the room, please 
contact Rear Commodore 
Kim Przybylski for more 
information.  Email 
kim.przybylski521@gmail.com

mailto:kim.przybylski521@gmail.com
mailto:kim.przybylski521@gmail.com
mailto:kim.przybylski521@gmail.com
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Fleet Captain Power Ryan Miller 

Hello everyone and welcome to the best month of the 
year! Hope everyone had a great Easter. 

Things are getting serious now with docks, cleaning, 
buffing, and fun! Hopefully everyone will head down to the 
club and spend some time helping get the grounds ready 
for summer. 

I'm looking forward to our gang coming out Friday, 4/26, to 
the South of the Border dinner. This is not only a 
fundraiser for Opening of the Port, but also the first big  

  event of the season to show off our TSC Pride! 

As always, don't be a stranger to your club!-  Fleet Captain Ryan Miller 
rmiller125.rm@gmail.com 
(419) 601-1047       
Facebook: 'TSC On The Run' Group 
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TSCA President Amy Petro 
Hello from the Auxiliary!  Spring is finally here, and boating 
season is just around the corner! 
 
Auxiliary Fundraisers:  Tom Strain & Son plant sale is under 
way.  will start in April.  Please see me or one of the 
auxiliary members to place an order.  Last day to order is 
Sunday May 12th.   TSC Takeover Pizza Night at Capers is 
Thursday, May 9th.  Percentage of Pizza (only) sales will be 
given to TSC.  Come out for a TSC Takeover!  

Showcase news:  Don’t forget to stop by the showcase as we currently have some 
new insulated wine cups and long sleeved shirts for both men and women.  Items 
do go fast so stop by, pick something up for yourself or a gift for someone special.  
Gift Certificates are available and make great gifts.  Adrienne Baumbarger, Joan 
Veroff Slicker, Lori Abramczyk, Jodi Horvath or myself will be happy to open the 
showcase for you. 

Upcoming Auxiliary Dates to remember:  05/15/19 at 7 pm.- TSCA Meeting 

Club Updates/News:  “Anchors Up” April basket was won by Pappa Dick  
 
Should anyone have any ideas for future 
fundraisers or showcase items please feel 
free to bring your ideas to our next meeting 
or email me at petrotsca@gmail.com 

If you have any Auxiliary membership, 
questions please feel free to reach out to one 
of our Auxiliary Officers. 

“Its members who participate that make 
the Toledo Sailing Club the awesome club 
that it is.  We have fun and always welcome 
new members, ideas, input and your 
support” - TSCA President Amy Petro 
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Sunshine Report- Mary Maenle 

Happy May!   

Looking forward to more sunshine, warmer 
weather and the boats in the water!  

Please keep Karl Kreft’s dad in your thoughts and prayers.  He spent sometime in 
the hospital this past month but he is home and doing well!   

If you have something you would like included in the sunshine report please 
contact me at memj0445@gmail.com by the 20th of the month.   

Sincerely, 
Mary Maenle 

We are looking for some help to get the building and grounds 
cleaned up......aka "Sparkle Party"!  A list will be posted with various 
tasks that need to be completed.  A few ideas of what needs done is 

raking/blowing leaves, painting 
some safety items, cleaning the 
cabinets in the restrooms plus 
many more things.  Please 
bring rakes, gloves, paint 
brushes...whatever you're 
comfortable working with.  
We're the first Poker Run this 
year for our Homecoming, so 
we would like the club and 
grounds in tip top shape for 
our guests!  Questions....ask 
Dan Petro or Michele V. 
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JUST A REMINDER! 

All articles, 
advertisements, events, 
announcements, clear 
picture submissions must 
be received by April 21st 
12:00 pm to make it in the 
May newsletter.   

Please submit them to 
the new waterline email:   
tscwaterline@gmail.com  

  Thank you!

Dock Work is underway 
bringing us one more step 
closer to Boating Season.  
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  MAY 2019
WEDNESDAY

GENERAL 
MEMBERSHIP 

& TSCA 
MEETINGS 

7:00 PM

JUNE 
WATERLINE 

DEADLINE 
12:00 PM 

BOARD 
MEETING 
7:00 PM

DERBY 
PARTY

CAPERS 
PIZZA TSC 
TAKEOVER 

FUNDRAISER

LAST DAY TO 
ORDER 

STRAINS 
PLANTS FROM 

TSCA

POKER 
TOURNAMENT

BLUE GAVEL 
BURGER NIGHT 

6PM - 8PM
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FLAG OFFICERS                             DELEGATES 
Commodore- Marc Snyder               AYC Head Delegate- PC Barb Pfleghaar 
Vice Commodore- Jeff Glore   AYC Delegate- PC Paul Borton  
Rear Commodore- Kim Przybylski  AYC Delegate- PC Tim Wisniewski 
Recording Secretary- Denise Getzinger  AYC Delegate at Large- PC Ken Zoltanski 
Treasurer PC- Doug Hoff    Delegate to ILYA - Russ Wells  
Financial Secretary- Pete Maxwell  
     AUXILIARY 
APPOINTMENTS     President- Amy Petro 
Fleet Captain Power- Ryan Miller  Vice President- Adrienne Baumbarger 
Fleet Surgeon- Dr. Tim Duckett   Treasurer- Joan Verhoff Slicker 
Safety Officer- Pete Isaacs    Secretary- Sara Marshall 
Sergeant-at-Arms- Pete Isaacs   
Harbor Master- Al Bilek   AUXILIARY BOARD MEMBERS 
Dock Master- Tyler Zoltanski    Christie Borton  
Sunshine Reporter- Mary Maenle  Carolyn Bilek 
Work Hours Chair PC- Barb Pfleghaar  Denise Berndt 
Bar- Board of Directors 
Waterline Editor- Amy Petro 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Chairman of the Board- Dave Baumbarger 
Vice Chairman- PC Michele VanDromme 
Secretary of the Board-  Scott Spencer 
Auditing Liaison- Steve Stahl 
Auxiliary Liaison- Karl Kreft  
Blue Gavel Liaison- PC Scott Spencer 
By-Laws/Constitution- Dave Baumbarger 
Dock Liaison- Ryan Kurtz 
Grounds Liaison- Dan Petro  
House Liaison- PC Michele VanDromme   
Kitchen/Bar Liaison- Ryan Marshall 
Planning & Maintenance- Ryan Miller 
Security Liaison- Drew Schneiderbauer 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2018/19 OFFICERS AND APPOINTMENTS 

Toledo Sailing Club  

Walbridge Park 
P.O. Box 141133 
Toledo, Ohio 43614 
Phone (419) 382- 5841  
Website www.toledosailingclub.com
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